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DECEMBER SCHOOL BOARD REPORT 
 

• 6th grade Invention Convention was held in on Monday November 29, 2010 under the 
guidance of Mrs. Deaton. 

 
• 82 sixth, seventh, and eighth graders from Ozona Middle Schoolncompeted in the District 

UIL Academic Meet on Monday January 6, 2010 in Wall.  Our school game home with 
second place. 
 

• Students will be benchmark testing over what has been taught this semester next week in 
all subjects with the exception of band and p.e/athletics. 
 
*On Monday January 3, 20111, teachers will meet in the morning as a department to 
review the student benchmark data.  In the afternoon, our campus will come together to 
discuss strategies and adjustments that will be made to increase student learning in the 
spring semester.  OMS faculty and staff will also discuss our Campus Emergency 
Response Plan. 
 

• Our 6th, 7th and 8th Band Christmas Concert was held on Tuesday December 14, 2010. 
A great improvement in our band program can be seen. 
 

• The OMS 8th grade boys took first place at the Comstock basketball tournament the first 
weekend of December.  The 8th grade girls finished the Comstock tournament with the 
consolation prize as did our OMS 7th grade boys. 
 

• On Saturday January 8, 2011 Ozona Middle School will be hosting the 7th & 8th grade 
boys’ basketball tournament at Davison Gymnasium. 

 
 


